
CHILDREN POISONOUS PLANT

Not all house and garden plants are harmless. Learn which poisonous plants you might have in or around your home,
and how to keep your kids safe.

Depending on how much is ingested, they can irritate the mouth and throat and cause nausea, vomiting and
diarrhea. Humans and animals: Extreme pain in the mouth, salivation, burning sensation, and swelling and
numbing of the throat. Dieffenbachia The Dieffenbachia is also called dumb cane. Do not induce vomiting
without consulting your physician or the Poison Control Center because, in some cases, vomiting may affect
your child's heart rate. Symptoms are recorded as burning mouth, excessive salivation, diarrhea, dehydration,
lack of appetite, and vomiting. The plants listed here are some of the most common and most dangerous. For
eye contact - flood the eye with clear running water for minutes. The most dangerous plants contain one of
these three chemicals: Solanine Grayanotoxins Cardiac glycosides If your child eats any amount of these three
plant groups, contact your physician or the Poison Control Center at immediately. Cats are more susceptible to
lily poisoning than dogs. Morning Glory Morning glories are a cheerful flower that adorn many backyards.
Arum lily Zantedeschia aethiopica All parts of the plant can cause irritation and pain in the mouth when
chewed. Do not suck nectar from flowers or make tea from flowers or leaves. Mushrooms and toadstools
Although most of the toxic species â€” like death caps and the red and white fly agaric â€” are found in forests
and parklands rather than backyards, there are many poisonous species. Renal and liver failure could occur
and, if not treated, lead to death. Dieffenbachia can cause paralysis of the throat and tongue. Stinging trees eg
Dendrocnide excelsa and Dendrocnide moroides Contact with the leaves will cause severe stinging which can
last for days to months. Seeds or pits from apples, apricots, cherries, nectarines and peaches are poisonous, but
only if they are eaten in large amounts. If your child eats or gets a skin reaction after touching a plant, berry,
seed, bulb or wild mushroom that you think may be poisonous, call your local poison centre immediately. You
can do this by avoiding growing poisonous plants and dangerous plants. They are also known as spurge and
milkweed. Peace Lily The peace lily, or Spathiphyllum, is not a member of the Liliaceae family, and therefore
not a true lily. Accidentally swallowing a few seeds will not cause illness. If your child is having difficulty
breathing, is unconscious or fitting, call an ambulance on  This ornamental plant is also known as sky flower.
Remember, each child can react differently to the same plant. Chillies If your child puts a chilli in her mouth
or touches one then rubs her eyes, it could be uncomfortable or even painful. To protect your little ones from
these poisonous plants, always remove the berries before decorating your home with fresh holly. Dumb cane is
more likely to be ingested since the large plants are usually kept in pots on the floor or low pedestals. Cats: All
parts of the plant are thought to be toxic. Yellow oleander Thevetia peruviana All parts of this plant are toxic.
Seeds are very poisonous but also highly appealing, especially to kids, often called lucky nuts. Dangerous
plants to avoid if you have children 1. Deadly Nightshade Atropa Belladonna All parts of the plant are toxic
especially the fruit and seeds. If you need to go to hospital, take a piece or photo of the plant with you if you
can. You can also get a list of poisonous plants from your nursery or local council. But if eaten, these
poisonous plants can irritate the mouth and cause soreness. They are shade-loving plants, which makes them
ideal for apartments and rooms with little sunlight. Symptoms will include vomiting, lethargy, and lack of
appetite. Jewellery, crafts and maracas, especially those bought outside Canada, may contain poisonous seeds.


